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REPORT 

 

1. On 23 March 2004 the President of the Senate, Senator the Honourable Paul 
Calvert, received a submission from Dr I.C.F. Spry, Q.C., Editor, National Observer, 
seeking redress under the resolution of the Senate of 25 February 1988 relating to the 
protection of persons referred to in the Senate (Privilege Resolution 5). 

2. The submission referred to statements made by Senator Julian McGauran on 
3 March 2004. The President, having accepted the submission as a submission for the 
purposes of the resolution, referred it to the Committee of Privileges on 
23 March 2004. 

3. The committee met in private session on 25 March 2004 and, pursuant to 
paragraph (3) of Privilege Resolution 5, decided to consider the submission. In 
agreeing to the attached response, the committee has decided to recommend its 
incorporation in Hansard without change. 

4. The committee recommends: 

That a response by Dr I.C.F. Spry, Q.C., in the terms specified at 
Appendix 1, be incorporated in Hansard. 

 

 

Robert Ray 
Chair 



 

APPENDIX ONE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RESPONSE BY DR I.C.F. SPRY, Q.C. 
PURSUANT TO RESOLUTION 5(7)(B) OF THE 

SENATE OF 25 FEBRUARY 1988 
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